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“l have watched as my nephews received excellent care from wonderful people. The first
time was when my nephew Vincent was just a few days old. He had developed a rash
and my sister, as a young first-time mother, was very worried. The staff in the
emergency room was very reassuring and took the time to answer all of our questions.
We left feeling confident in their assessment and able to treat the rash. The experiences
we have had are not unique. Since joining La Visionaria Guild | have spoken with many of
my family, friends and acquaintances about the Guild and the hospital. Their stories are
familiar - specialized care for children, supportive and knowledgeable staff & physicians
and pride that the Valley has a top-notch facility to call our own.” -Faith




